Eldon L.Bunn,bps, PA}}
pediatric dentistry:

To Whom It May Concern,

It is with great pleasure that we submitt this letter of recomendation for Granger
Construction. We have been assosiated with Rob Granger and company for several years
and have never failed to be impressed with his professionalism and no nonsense approach
to his business dealings. When we contracted with Granger Construction of build our
dental office it was, at the time, the largest professional building in Lake County and
entailed all of the leadingedge technology and design of its day. We consulted other
construction companies, including some out of state, but settled on Rob due to his
reputation and assurance of a set completion time and promise of prompt followup with
problems that we may have in the future. In fact, Rob did complete the construction
before the agreed on date and we have had little to no problems since occupancy. We
believe his success was due to the fact that he is very good at getting his subcontractors to
do thier work in a timely fashion and follows the proposed plans, which were designed by
a firm in Texas, to precise detail. Since the completion of our dental office we have used
Granger Construction for other projects and , as stated above, have not been disappointed
with the quality or promptness of his production.

If we can be of any further service in this recomendation or other matters, please do
not hesitate to contae

352/728-4066

Fax: 352/728-2816

8305 County Road 44, Leg A
Leesburg, Florida 34788



